From: Scott Cosens

Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 4:22 PM **To:** Clerks Public < <u>clerkspublic@markham.ca</u>>

Cc: Scott Cosens

Subject: Hilton Hotel Site

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Clerks Department,

Really, are you going to force all the people who have lived here for decades away? Is it all about tax dollars?

This is crazy to see the development plans for the Hilton Hotel site. 5 towers, 40, 45, 50, 55 and 55. What type of place do you and the council members live in now? Hum good question. Then add on 2,655 parking spots, 3 to 4 people per condo and now we have

over 12,000 new bodies in the Markham area.

Show me a study that actually demonstrates the use of public transportation and how it has grown over the past 5 years and the projections of use.

Nice that public meetings were held when the beginning rubber stamped development of these properties.

I wish to hear back from the council and yourself and certainly appreciate having Reid on our team.

Cheers to life! Scott

--

Scott Cosens Consultant